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Beloved Students of The South African School of Yoga, family and friends. 

Our School opened Monday the 16th January 2012 and is in full swing and so 

is  service for ‘childline’ in Parktown!!!!!  

 

Serving, loving and giving prasad during the Rikhia Festival 2011. 

Website launch 

Exciting new website with more info and great pictures!! Browse and leave a 

comment! We would love to know what you think!!! 

www.yogasa.co.za 

 

The Mahasamadhi sthal in Rikhia, Jarkhand, India 



 

Commemorating the Mahasamadhi of Sri Swami 

Satyananda at the South African School of Yoga 

Check out this article for details on times and dates for this very auspicious 

gathering held at the school on a monthly basis ----we have erected a shrine 

in honour of our beloved Sri Swami Satyananda in the school gardens. 

http://www.yogasa.co.za/commemorating-the-maha-

samadhi-of-sri-swami-satyananda-at-the-south-african-

school-of-yoga-sadhana/ 

 

Thursdays – Guru’s Evening at the school 

http://www.yogasa.co.za/thursday-night-nada-yoga-new/  

             

Swami Niranjanananda and Sri Swami Satyananda 

          

 

Looking forward to sharing and connecting together!!!! 

Swami Kamalavidya 

 


